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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, November 01, 2017 9:22 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Proposed FPL Irma Increase

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20170000-OT.  Thank you. 
 
From: tk.lippincott [mailto:tk.lippincott@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 10:36 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Proposed FPL Irma Increase 
 
I'm emailing you to provide my comments on the proposed FPL increase in response to Hurricane Irma. 
 
I believe that this increase is designed to maintain FPL's stock dividends. FPL's latest stock dividend was 
10.75% according to dividend.com.  
 
Thousands, if not 10s of thousands of FPL's customers are having to swallow their insurance deductibles and 
can ill afford any utility increases. Especially those on a fixed income. 
 
The extra $4 a month is inconsequential to me, but I object in principle to the company continuing these kind of 
dividends and asking for an increase. Stockholders are the owners of the company and should assume the risk 
and cost. 
 
Thank you for your attention, 
Ken Lippincott 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy S5 




